
From: Amy Riddle
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: No CAP & TRADE
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2020 6:04:25 AM

Please, please stand up for all of our rights and our futures!!! This will put us out of business along with many other
people we know that will either take a huge cut or lose their business. Not to mention the small logging town we live
in and probably many others will disappear and be added to the ghost town list of Oregon. We are begging you to do
what is right and WALK OUT!!!!  Not only is CAP & TRADE bad... there are many other BAD bills going
through!!! Enough is enough!!!! This is so upsetting to see and hear about. All the “emergency clause”  being added
to so many bills that it seems like it’s being way over used and needs to stop! Walking out is the only way you can
stand up for all of us in Oregon and we beg you to do the right thing for us and the future of Oregon!!! We support
you and are looking forward to elections!! Thank you!

Sent from my iPhone
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